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Beta Gamma Sigma Induction 

New student members have been inducted into the PSB chapter of Beta Gamma Sigma. 
BGS is the international scholastic honor society recognizing the outstanding academic 
achievements of students enrolled in collegiate business programs accredited by AACSB 
International. 

Read More 

https://www.salisbury.edu/academic-offices/business/newsletter.aspx
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/BGS-induction.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/BGS-induction.html


Catchin’ Up With … Andrew Lassise 

Since graduating in 2009 from SU’s financial planning program, Andrew has faced 
challenges to which he has applied many of the lessons he learned from SU. 

Read More 

Student Spotlight – Matthew Roaché 

Matthew is an information systems major who works in the PSB Innovation Lab as the 
lead innovation consultant. 

Read More 

https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/catchin-up.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/catchin-up.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/student-spotlight.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/student-spotlight.html


 

Portfolio Management Students Attend GAME Forum 
in NYC 

The GAME Forum is the leading investment education conference in the world. 

Read More 

SU’s Finance Students’ Trip to NYC 

Perdue students accompanied by faculty members had the opportunity to spend a 
few days in New York City. Read about the learning opportunities they experienced. 

Read More 

https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/GAME-forum.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/GAME-forum.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/trip-to-NYC.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/trip-to-NYC.html


  

Information Systems Alumni Networking Held 

SU alumni returned to PSB to share the benefits of information systems courses for 
students interested in SAP and ERP. 

Read More 

Beta Alpha Psi Hosts 
Ethics Competition 

Phi Beta Lambda, Sigma Alpha Epsilon 
and Sigma Tau Gamma were winners of 
the competition. 

Read More 

SU Students Earn Gold 
Award at 2019 Collegiate 
MAXI Competition 

Ryan McGuire and Taylor Garner led by 
Professor Paula Morris took the top spot at 
the competition. 

Read More 

In the Spotlight 

Faculty and Student Happenings 

A Look Ahead 

May 22 
Graduate Commencement 

May 23 
Undergraduate Commencement 

https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/alumni-networking.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/alumni-networking.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/ethics-competition.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/MAXI-competition.html
https://webapps.salisbury.edu/perdue/newsletter/05-2019/in-the-spotlight.html


  

STAY CONNECTED 

 SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 

sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity . 

https://www.facebook.com/Perdue-School-of-Business-at-Salisbury-University-326760409426/
https://twitter.com/perdueschool
https://www.instagram.com/perdueschool/
https://www.salisbury.edu/academic-offices/business/aacsb-accreditation.aspx
http://www.salisbury.edu/equity/



